
 

 

  
  

   
 

 
  

  
 

 

 

 

SAVE THE DATE 
There will be a required orientation for all incoming 
Kindergarten students on June 3, 2021 from 4-5pm at Mitchell 
Elementary School.  

You will have the opportunity to meet the Kindergarten 
teachers and key school personnel. You will also receive a 
resource packet to help prepare your child for Kindergarten 
over the summer.  Looking forward to seeing everyone! 


